

REPUBLICA DE CHILE PRESIDENCIA CVIHORA Y ORTSIDAR NR. 92/16038 2 0 JUL 92 P.A.A. R.CA. F.W.M. C.B.E. M L.P. P.V.S M T.O. J.R.A. M.Z.C.

Florence, June 26, 1992

Mr. Jorge Olave JOHN Asesor del Gabinete Presidencial Palacio de la Moneda Santiage Chile

Admission to the Department of Political and Social Sciences

Dear Mr. John.

I am delighted to confirm your admission as a research student at the European University Institute for the academic year 1992/93. Please accept my warmest congratulations.

This offer is conditional upon your having secured a grant from the Ford Foundation. In this respect, we would be grateful if you would send us all the relevant documentation before registration on 27 August 1992. Please note that the minimum grant required for research students at the Institute of Lire 1.250.000 per month for a period of 12 months is sufficient for the student alone, but not for a family. The Institute is not in a position to supplement living costs.

Please find enclosed a file of information that will be of use to you in preparing your stay in Florence. The Academic Service can give you more detailed information on this if you require.

Registration will take place at the Academic Service of the Institute, Badia Fiesolana, San Domenico di Fiesole (Florence) on August 27, 1992, from 9:00h-13:00h.

The Institute rules require that first year research students be present at the Institute from the date of registration. Research students may be absent during seminar time only with prior approval of their Head of Department or the Principal.



ARCHIVO

The month of September is devoted to intensive language courses and first contacts with the professors of your department. Research students should take advantage of these language courses as much as possible before seminars start on October 1.

There is a seminar break for two weeks at Christmas and at Easter, and during the months of July and August.

On the basis of work carried out and presented to the Department, research students may be admitted to a second year of study at the Institute. This decision will be taken by the Admissions Committee in June, which also decides whether to admit researchers to studies leading to the Doctorate.

I look forward to welcoming you in September.

W: to welcoming you in September.

Yours sincerely,

Enclosures

P.S. Please reply confirming acceptance as soon as possible. Thank you.